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Comments: Ebikes are motorized and thus should not be allowed on nonmotorized trails. This would increase

safety incidents to higher rate of speed collisions. 

As a horseback rider, we have enough issue with pedal bikes being rude or unsafely ridden around us. Ebikes

would increase the speed in these occasions and could cause some very horrific accidents for those on the ebike

and those on the horses. 


